
 

                                                                                               
Dear Family Place Parents and Caregivers. Welcome to October. We hope you are well and enjoying the changing seasons. 

                                                                                                                
We are excited to share that Family Place North is re- opening on Thursday, October 7th. 

Program will run at the Early Years Hub located at Willougby Elementary School. 
Address :20766-80th Avenue, Langley. 

Please see attached calendar for more information. 
 

 
Family Place South will now be open Monday to Friday and continue at our current location at 5339 – 207th Langley.  

Phone: 604.534.7921 ext. 1504. Please see attached calendar for more information. 
 
       Registration for Family Place South : https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49acaa22a4f8c52-october3   Email: famplace@lcss.ca for inquiries. 
       Registration for Family Place North :  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d49acaa22a4f8c52-october2_Email: mrogers@lcss.ca for inquiries. 

Please remember to register yourself and your child/children attending and include them in the ‘total number’ of spaces you take. 
Attendance for both programs is by registration only. 

 

Health and Wellness reminders 
 

As we navigate through Covid, we remind you to stay home if you or your children are sick or have any symptoms. Fall also sees that start of the cold/ flu season.  
You will be required to fill in a ‘Covid screening form’ each time you attend our program. Masks are mandatory for all adults and children ages 2 years and up. 

Our aim is to keep the program healthy and safe for all to attend, by following the provincial health guidelines. 
We thank you for your continued cooperation in keeping our program a healthy and safe environment for all. 

 
Stay connected with us via Facebook and give us a like at: 

 https://www.facebook.com/Family-Place-North-South-103970794609501 
 

We wish you a Happy Thanksgiving and Happy Halloween and hope you have a wonderful and safe time with family and loved ones. 
 

Thank you. 
Family Place Staff      

 


